

COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT

DATE:	August 23, 2016	COUNCIL MEETING DATE:	September 6, 2016
DEPARTMENT:	Community Improvements Committee		
SUBJECT:	Sani-dump Donation Fee Structure		

PURPOSE:

Restructure of the Sani-dump donation box located at the Little Prairie Museum

SUMMARY/BACKGROUND:

The Sani Dump fee Structure at the Museum has a fee structure between the Shriners, District of Chetwynd and the Little Prairie Museum for division of proceeds between the three organizations. The Museum oversees the collecting and administration of the funds back to the District of Chetwynd, which at the end of the season the District processes payments.

At the Community Improvement Committee meeting held, August 9, 2016 the committee discussed the structure and history of the Sani-dump donation box.

MOVED by Coun. Deck, SECONDED Mayor Nichols

THAT recommendation be forwarded to Council for the fee structure to be amended to have all proceeds from the Sani-dump donation box for the Districts portion be given to the Little Prairie Heritage Museum

CARRIED

RECOMMENDATION(S):

THAT Council approve the restructure of proceeds from the Sani-dump donation box for the Districts portion be given to the Little Prairie Heritage Museum

SUBMITTED BY:	REVIEWED AND CONCUR:
Department Head	Chief Administrative Officer